PORTER METROPOLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
Minutes

November 17, 2015

The Porter Police Commission was called to order at 6 p.m.

In attendance were Karen Pisowicz, President; Mark Lynk, Vice-
President; and Police Chief Jamie Spanier. Liaison Elke Nelson
was absent.

Under Monthly reports incidents were a little lower.

Assistant Chief Todd Allen introduced Kevin Rospierski and
requested that the Commission approve putting him on the insurance.
Right now he can't drive the car without insurance. The Commission
approved this. Also, Officer Komisarcik is looking into getting
more reserve officers. Does the Commission want to get in on

the interviews. They agreed to do so.

Spanier also noted that Det. Mike Veal will be leaving and that
Officer John Lane will become the detective. The department
will be looking for a replacement for Lane.

Meeting adjourned 6:11 p.m.

Respectfully submitted
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Rita Newman, secretary
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Karen Pisowicz, President
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